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Academic and School Involvement Perspective 
 
“NCA students arrive at Archbishop Murphy High School prepared for our rigorous high school 
curriculum. We measure their success by virtue of their impressive GPA (NCA graduates are currently 
earning an average 3.7 GPA at Archbishop Murphy) and PSAT scores (NCA alum Sam Meyers is a 2015 
National Merit Semi-Finalist), balanced with their role in our school. NCA alumni serve the AMHS 
community as class officers, club presidents, retreat leaders, student-athletes, performing artists, and 
servant leaders. Not only do our NCA alumni fulfill their service hours each year, they are active leaders 
in our Campus Ministry and Acts of Random Kindness (ARK) programs. On behalf of our entire school 
family, I would like to thank the Northshore Christian Academy for blessing our community with these 
amazing young men and women.” 
--AMHS Principal, Steve Schmutz 
 
Admissions Perspective 
 
“We love our students from Northshore Christian Academy. They arrive to Archbishop Murphy High 
School already incredibly well-rounded and continue to be very involved throughout their four years 
here. They are active in a variety of co-curriculars, from Mock Trial Team to Choir to an assortment 
sports. It’s easy to see that they have not only been taught the importance of a diverse resume, but have 
developed the skills needed to manage a wide assortment of activities on top of a rigorous college-prep 
class load.”  
--AMHS Director of Admissions, Katy Cobean 
 
College Matriculation 
 
“Over the last five years, Northshore Christian Academy graduates who have attended Archbishop 
Murphy High School have continued their educational journey at the following universities: Hope 
College, Purdue University, University of Washington, Pacific Lutheran University, Gonzaga University, 
Washington State University, Seattle University, New College of Florida- Honors College, Eastern 
Washington University, and University of Michigan.” 
-AMHS Director of Development, Christine Wollin 
 
***Prepared for the NCA Administration by the following AMHS personnel: Steve Schmutz, Katy Cobean, and Christine Wollin in September 
of 2015 


